
Stormwater Award – Jamie Goddette, City of South Burlington  
 
The Stormwater Award recognizes outstanding performance in stormwater management and/or 
education and significant contributions to the stormwater field.  
 
This year’s recipient is Jamie Goddette from the City of South Burlington. Jamie began with the 
department of public works in 1991 and then moved to the stormwater utility at its inception in 
2004 as the equipment operator. He was instrumental in the initial mapping of Potash Brook and 
all its tributaries as well as South Burlington’s portion of Centennial Brook and Monroe Brook. 
His institutional knowledge of the city’s infrastructure made it possible to locate and correctly 
plot long-forgotten structures and system segments. Jamie’s due diligence and attention to detail 
set the example for the crew in the high success rate of the IDDE procedures and the water 
quality improvements of the city’s waterways. As the primary trainer of the utility, he was able 
to convey the proper steps to new personnel to provide consistency in maintenance practices. 
Congratulations to Jamie.  
 


